
 
 

Molecular Diagnostics Testing: Change to Performing Laboratory 

Date: January 4, 2021 

Effective Date: January 6, 2021 
 
To allow focus on expansion of our test menu, updating assays onto the newest platforms, and improving 
turn-around times, the Molecular Diagnostic Laboratory will be sending out some low volume assays to a 
Reference Laboratory. 
 
The tests impacted include: TERT Promoter Mutation [TERT], CEBPA Mutation Detection [CEBPA], 
MYD88 L265P Mutation Analysis [MYD88 (with reflex to CXCR4)] and Restricted Laboratory Permit 
assays: STAT3 and BTK PLCG2. 
 

 
 
From: Zoltan Oltvai, M.D. 

Director of the Molecular Diagnostic Laboratory 
 UR Medicine Labs  

Phone: 585-273-2229 
Email: Zoltan_Oltvai@urmc.rochester.edu 


